Very Reverend Timothy Healy, S.J. President Georgetown University Washington, D.C. 20007

MAY 26 1977

Dear Father Healy,

Professor Carroll Quigley, who taught history at Georgetown University from 1941 until 1976, died suddenly on January 3, 1977, in the University's hospital. I know that you were good enough to visit him while he was sick.

I represent his former assistant and co-worker, Miss Helen E. Veit, in the matter of Dr. Quigley's estate. Enclosed is a copy of Dr. Quigley's last will and testament, which has been filed in the Probate Division of the Superior Court of the District of Columbia. As you can see, Dr. Quigley left all his books and scholarly papers, etc., to Miss Veit.

It has come to my attention that Dr. Quigley's former wife has delivered some of his books and papers to the Georgetown University Library and is planning on sending still others in the near future. An unfortunate contest may be developing between Mrs. Quigley and my client over these materials. There is, however, a chance for an amicable settlement. In the meantime, I wish to make clear my client's claim to all the possessions of Dr. Quigley that have been, or will be, sent to the University by Mrs. Quigley. I feel sure that the University which Carroll Quigley served so well for so many years will as a tribute to him assist in the distribution of his papers as he unmistakably wanted it.

Thank you for your kind attention in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Terrence J. Boyle

cc, Joseph Jeffs
Dorothy Brown
Peter Krogh
Jules Davids
Harry Hogan



## GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20057

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

June 29, 1977

Mr. Terrence J. Boyle 3336 M Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Mr. Boyle:

Thank you for your recent letter with the copy of Prof. Quigley's will. I wanted to let you know that the University will cooperate in every way to fulfill the wishes of Professor Quigley in regard to his scholarly papers and books.

The University Librarian has set aside the materials we have already received from Mrs. Quigley until the property question is resolved. I appreciate your informing me of Miss Helen Veit's claim and I, too, hope there can be an amicable settlement between Mrs. Quigley and Miss Veit.

If the University may be of any further help, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Timothy S. Healy, S.J.

1. S. Healy 5/.

TSH:sd

3336 M Street, NW Washington, D.C. 20007 October 4, 1977

Very Reverend Timothy S. Healy, S.J. President, Georgetown University Washington, D.C. 20007

Dear Fr. Healy,

Since my last letter to you concerning the estate of the late Professor Carroll Quigley, there has been an agreement reached by Mrs. Quigley and my client, Helen Veit, which has amicably settled the entire problem. Attached is a copy of that agreement.

As you can see, a committee of three distinguished history teachers (two of whom are on the faculty of Georgetown University) has been established to assist Miss Veit in carrying out Dr. Quigley's work.

I want to thank you for the interest you have shown.

Sincerely

Terrence J. Boyle

cc, Joseph E. Jeffs Peter F. Krogh Dorothy H. Brown